
Visit  
www.lowemissionzones.scot/news/local-consultations  

for more information 

Low Emission Zones improve air quality by restricting access of 
the most polluting vehicles on certain road spaces where emission 
standards are implemented  

Edinburgh City Council intend to introduce the LEZ in May 2022, 
with enforcement beginning in June 2024

For more information on Scotland’s Low Emission Zones and to 
register for updates please visit: www.lowemissionzones.scot

Edinburgh City Council is currently running an online consultation 
which offers people an opportunity to make comments on the latest 
proposals for Edinburgh’s LEZ

The consultation period began on 28 June 2021 

The deadline for comments is 20 September 2021

A Low Emission Zone is coming to Edinburgh


